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Pawtoberfest Donation Request

Jennifer Bartlett <jbartlett@southingtonschools.org>
Mon 8/1/2022 3:49 PM

To: Jennifer Bartlett <jbartlett@southingtonschools.org>

mj 1 attachments (1 MB)
501c3 approval letter.pdf;

PAWTOBERFEST 2022

Raffle Prize Request

Dear Business Owner or Manager,

The Wolcott Dog Pound assists abused, neglected and abandoned animals. We are a non-profit organization and
Pawtoberfest is our primary fundraising event each year to support our medical fund and assist us in caring for
these animals until their forever homes are found. We also provide discounted vaccination clinics to our
community and educational services on responsible pet ownership.

We will be hosting our annual PAWTOBERFEST on Sunday October 2,2022 at Johnny B's Bar & Grill - 1457
Meriden Road - Wolcott, CT 06716. We would LOVE for you to be included in this event which will help raise
money & awareness for homeless, injured and neglected animals. 100 percent of the proceeds go directly to the
Wolcott Dog Pound Medical Fund.

We are looking for raffle prize donations to raffle off the day of the event. Any business donating a raffle prize
will have their business cards, flyer, menu or list of services displayed on our supporters table with a sign stating
“These businesses supported our event so please give them your business.”

Your Donation is Tax Deductible. Our Tax ID numbers are:
CT Tax #0542688-000 Federal #06-6002140 (attached to email)
Thank you for your support,
Wolcott Animal Control
ACO Roz Nenninger
AACO Dana Natrillo
203-879-1414 or 203-879-7620
rnenninger@wolcottpolice.org
225 Nichols Rd
Wolcott, CT 06716

Jennifer Bartlett
Wolcott Dog Pound
Event Coordinator
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